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The Graham Company's own, Maureen Butcher and Daria Ward, have both been awarded one of the 100 
President's Chartered Property Casualty Underwriter (CPCU) 
Scholarships from the American Institute For Chartered Property 
Casualty Underwriters.   

The CPCU designation is respected as the premier property-
casualty insurance credential. The Graham Company 
congratulates Maureen and Daria for this great accomplishment! 

About The President's CPCU Scholarship 

The President's CPCU Scholarship is designed to recognize high 
performing individuals within the property-casualty industry.  The 
scholarship covers the costs of CPCU textbooks, course guides 

(which include online practice exams), SMART Study Aids (which inlude flash cards and review notes), and exam 
registration fees.   

 


